
 
 

 

COVID-19 Youth Hunt Update 
27 August 2020 

 

Johnson County Pheasants & Quail Forever is taking every precaution to 
ensure the safety and welfare of our volunteers, members and participants.  
To date, all of our indoor events have been cancelled or postponed until 
further notice, however current KS Dept. of Health and CDC guidelines are 
allowing small outdoor events.  Therefore, at this time and subject to 
change, we will be hosting our Oct. 3rd, 2020 Youth & Women’s Hunt. 

In order to observe proper social distancing and safety protocol, this year’s 
event will require a few changes.  Participants will be required to pre-
register for a specific hunt time and arrive 60 minutes prior for registration, 
warm up and safety briefing.  Once your hunt is completed, you will need to 
exit the property thereby allowing others to arrive safely.  There will be no 
gathering in the clubhouse, no family activities (archery, pellet range), no 
meals and no giveaways at this year’s event. 

We apologize for any inconvenience but want to ensure the safety of 
everyone involved in putting on this special event.  Please practice safe 
social distancing, protect yourself and others and if you are sick, please 
stay home.  We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this 
difficult time.  

 

 


